Hello

I am a resident of 21 John Street and have received the attached letter. | am bewildered by this as there is no
application number attached, and | can’t find any trace of such an application on your website, nor any plans, nor
have | ever seen any planning application in Camden announced in this way.

| would certainly object to any application if it is at all similar to other applications that have been made for the top
floor, but am unable to do so as | don’t have any relevant details.

I have just rung your department (ref: 00564) and made these points to the gentleman I spoke to.

Please can you tell me what is going on?

Best wishes,

Susanna FitzGerald

Flat 7, 21 John Street
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